2022 Texas State Championships & Cowtown Feis
FAQ Answers

Yes! We will be printing dancer cards for you. You can pick those up at
registration Friday 6-8pm, starting at 7am on Saturday and Sunday, and
any other time the registration desk is open.

Yes! We will have a resale dress rack at the feis near registration.

Our Irish dance vendors will be Irish Peach Imports and The Irish Dance
Shop. You can also visit Fine Designs Custom Shirts and the Ancient Order
of Hibernians!

Dancers should be ready to compete one hour before their scheduled
competition time. We will do our best to post on our FB page if we are
running early (or late), but it will be better to rely on announcements made
in the ballrooms.

Champs competitions will start in hard shoe both days.

Dancers will not be dancing one at a time unless the judges specifically
request them to do so. Our stages are large enough for dancers not to
have "close contact’ as defined by CDC rules.

Sunday's feis is a blackout feis, wigs optional. U14 and up must wear black
tights with blackout. If competitions are combined, dancers in any
competition which includes U14 dancers are expected to wear tights.

The current State of Texas facemask guidance reads: “No governmental
entity, including a county, city, school district, and public health authority,
and no governmental official may require any person to wear a face
covering or to mandate that another person wear a face covering;' (GA-38)
Businesses may decide to set and/or enforce their own policies. We refer
everyone to the hotel's policy linked on our website under covid guidance.
In our experience, few businesses in DFW currently enforce face masks for
guests.

The hotel shuttle is complimentary to and from DFW Airport and the
Doublelree DFW Airport North (they do not service any other location). Call
972-929-8400 (option 1) to schedule.

There will be a Catholic Mass at 6pm on Saturday.

Contact feis@danceirish.org with any other questions!
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